






Dear Parents:

Before entering kindergarten, all children are required by state law to have a vision screening test.  It is important that children 3-5 years of age be screened for early detection and successful treatment of Amblyopia (Lazy Eye).

[bookmark: _GoBack]The nurses of Jordan School District will offer, free of charge, several vision clinics to meet this requirement.  Vision testing can also be provided by an eye specialist or your child’s physician.

Vision screening will be offered at the locations listed below.  Please pick the time and place most convenient for you.





Preschool Vision Clinics 2019


Tuesday, April 9, 2019
9:00 – 11:00
Westvale Elementary
2300 W Gardner Lane (8660 S)  
West Jordan, UT

Thursday, April 11, 2019
9:00 – 11:00
Elk Meadows Elementary
3448 W. 9800 S
South Jordan, UT

Thursday, April 25, 2019
9:00 – 11:00
Herriman Elementary
13170 S 6000 W
Herriman, UT

